
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

BLUE WELCOME CARDS 
Behind every pew are Blue Welcome Cards.  If  you are a visitor to our 

church, please fill this card out.  We would love to get to know you! 
For our church members and regular attenders, if you have a prayer request, 

you may write that prayer request on the bottom of the card where it says 
“Do You Have a Prayer Request?”  If you need more room for your prayer 

request than the two lines provided, feel free to use the back of the card. 
You are welcome to put the blue card in the offering plate or give it to a 

greeter and we will make sure to add it to our Prayer List. 
 

PRESIDENT’S DAY 
The office will be closed on February 17th for President’s Day. 

 
BUSINESS MEETING 

The next Business Meeting will be Sunday, February 16th immediately 
following morning worship.  

 
DEACONS HELPING HANDS MINISTRY- 

The Deacons of our church are beginning a Helping Hands  
Ministry to assist individuals with minor repairs and jobs (i.e. changing light 
bulbs, replacing batteries in smoke detectors, etc.) in their homes. If you need 

assistance with any small job in your home or know someone who does,  
contact Rick Buckels at 618-322-4042 

 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD- 

It’s time to start collecting items for this year’s OCC shoe boxes.  Every 
month we will have suggested items for you to put in the basket marked  

Operation Christmas Child which is located in the East lobby.   
This month’s suggestions are SMALL MUSICAL INSTRUMENTS,  

BLANKETS, SHOES, SOCKS, HATS &  MITTENS. 
 
 

DVD copies of Sunday morning services are available. 
Signup on the table in the back of the Worship Center. 

Services are also archived for viewing any time on the website: 
www.unityvan.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Worship Guide 
February 9th, 2020 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
Worship with Tenths & Offerings 

 
The Way Of The Cross Leads Home 

 
Centering Prayer Time 

 
What A Day That Will Be 

 
There Is A Redeemer 

Healing Is In Your Hands 
 

Special Music:  Bob, Dewayne, and Michelle 
 

Message from God’s Word 
Hope: Waiting with Perseverance 

Romans 8:18-27 
Pastor Robert Weaver 

 
Invite: Without Him 

 
Closing Song: The Trees Of The Field 

 
DEACONS OF THE WEEK 

David Willms & Rick Buckels 



THINGS TO REMEMBER 

 
 

 

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH 
 SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 9 

9:30am   Bible Study 
10:45am  Morning Worship Service 
10:45am  KIDS OWN WORSHIP Preschool through 6th grade—      
    Debra Morecraft, Kathy Brown, Brandon Wallace & 
                 Lu Willis        
10:45am  Nursery—Susan Culbertson & Linda Townsend 
 2:00pm    Ask The Experts Seminar @ Unity Baptist Church-185 
 3:30pm   Nursing Home Service—SB—Patsy Melliges, Michelle 
                 Weaver, The Willms 
 4:30pm    NO Praise Team Practice 
 5:30pm    NO Family Night Fellowship-Volleyball 
  
 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 10 
  6:30pm   Small Group Women’s Study at Leanne’s Home 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 12 
10:00am    Prayer Meeting @ 185 
   5:45pm   Supper-TEAMKIDS 
   6:20pm   Team Kids and Legacy Youth 
   6:30pm    Ladies Bible Study with Patty Edwards 

 
  

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 15 
 8:00am      Men @ The Club 
        

Church Office (618-283-1113) Open: Monday-Friday 8:00-Noon 
Church website: unityvan.com 

Church email: fbcvan@sbcglobal.net 
Robert W. Weaver, Senior Pastor (618) 267-7101 

Brandon Wallace, Pastor of Students (765) 505-0627 

 
      

 
 
 
 
 

     

FEBRUARY ACTIVITY 
The next OASIS activity will be a game 
day with soup for lunch provided on 
Thursday, February 20th.  Doors open at 
10:30am  Bring your cards and games 
and stay as long as you can.  Please bring 

desserts.   In March, OASIS will head to Fazzi’s in Collinsville and 
then to Cahokia Mounds.  In April will be Cobblestone in Lebanon 
and then Eckardt’s and in May a trip to Moonshine.  All dates to be 

announced at a later date.   

 Ladies Monday Night  
Small Group 

Leanne Bales has began a small group 
study “Having a Mary Heart in a Martha 
World”-finding intimacy with God in the  

busyness of life. Small group meets  
every Monday at 6:30pm at  

Leanne’s home. 

ASK THE EXPERTS  
SEMINAR 

TODAY, Sunday,  
February 9th at 2:00pm at Unity. 

For more info contact Unity Baptist 
Church at 283-1113 or unityvan.com 

 

WINTER JAM 
TODAY, Sunday, February 9th, 

The Family Arena (2002 Arena Pkwy, 
St Charles, MO. 63303) We will meet 
at the church building at 12:15pm go 

to lunch then leave for St. Charles. 
Admission is $15 (at the door) 

Vision Statement 
Expanding God’s Family Through Jesus, One Person At Time 

 
Mission Statement 

Seeking God, Serving People, Sharing Jesus 
 

Values 
Bible Study, Prayer, Worship, Gospel Conversations, Relationships, 

Fellowship, & Community 

 
HOMECOMING GOSPEL CHOIR 
will be here at UBC on  
Sunday, March 15th at 6:00pm.  Under the 
direction of John & Judy Roberts, the 80 
voice Choir will be singing the traditional 
hymns and southern gospel favorites.  
 Admission is free.  A love offering will be 
taken.  UBC will host a meal for  them on 
the afternoon of the concert.   

 


